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Information request  
 
“The names of the organisations that have provided work experience 
placements to 18-24 year olds from Hackney Jobcentres over the past 12 
months to A4e customers, from its placement department at 445 HACKNEY 
ROAD, E2 9DY LONDON” 
 

DWP response 
  
The Department for Work and Pensions (DWP) does not hold a national 
contract to deliver work experience placements for18-24 year olds from 
Hackney Jobcentre.  
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